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May 2, 2013

The Honorable President and
Members of the City Council

City Hall, Room 400

100 N. Holiday Street

Baltimore, MD 21202

RE: City Council Bill 13-0212 — Change to Grow: 10-Year Plan — Parking Tax

Dear President Young and Members of the Council:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on City Council Bill 13-0212. Downtown Partnership was
originally asked to provide comment by May 25™. On May 1°' we were notified that reports were now
due imminently on May 3", An accurate report requires us to contact our members and property
owners within the Downtown Management Authority to gain information and feedback about the
ramifications of this bill. Due to the accelerated timeframe, we have not yet been able to gather
sufficient information to take a position.

Again, Downtown Partnership appreciates the opportunity to comment on the CB 13-0212, but is unable
to take a position at this time.

Sincerely,
Kirby Fowlar
President




